
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, November 20 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.      + Humeniuk Family  
                         Sunday November 21 

       Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

8:00 a.m.     +Matthew Cronce 
10:00 a.m.        People of the Parish 

  3:00 p.m.*     +Edgardo Limbo 

  5:00 p.m.       +William Casale 

      Monday, November 22                  

7:30 a.m.        +Antonio Teixeira 

      Tuesday, November 23 

7:30 a.m.      +Tony Zyskowski 

      Wednesday, November 24 

6:15 p.m.*      +Lorraine Holmes 

                          +Rosa I. Stasi 

                        +Evelyn M.Puertas 

  Thanksgiving Day 

                       Thursday, November 25   

9:00 a.m.        +Grazio F. & Frank G. De Monico  

                       Friday, November 26        

9:00 a.m.         +Richard E. Dominicus 

      Saturday, November 27 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.    +Louis Kosa 
                      First Sunday of Advent 

     Sunday, November 28 

 8:00 a.m.      + David Schickling   

10:00 a.m.      +Fernando Clemente 

3:00 p.m.*       Erin Evanowski 

5:00 p.m.   People of the Parish 

 * Extraordinary Form 

         
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 
Collection for November 14 - $ 4,927.00 

Mail Donations $ 1,252.00 

On Line Giving - $ 2,049.31 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.   

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
December 4 - December 10 

 
+Candle for Mary+ 

Helen Conroy Bussey 
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

  

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 
 

Corpus Christi establishing a new 

Prayer List for the sick of the parish.  

Kindly call in to add names to the list.  

Please keep in mind to notify the parish 

office when to remove the names.  Thank 

You. Please pray for the sick of our parish:  

Joann Heinlin, Fr. Henry Hemmling, 

Juliet Hobson, Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, 

Theresa Marchese, Geraldine Patton, Nancy Perkin,   
Lisa Ponteiri, Sam Saloom, Jr., Melissa Telofski, 
Jean DuFour, Stevie Telofski, Judi Zyskowski, 

David Cathchpole, Manuel Rocha, Ed Gahrmann, Jr. 
 

 

 

 

 

Universal Intention – People who suffer 
from depression 

 
We pray that people who suffer from 
depression or burn-out will find support and 
a light that opens them up to life. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR FAITH FORMATION 

We are currently looking for aides for all classes.  

In January, we will be in need of a Second Grade 

Catechist. Anyone interested, please call Cathy at ext. 19. 
WEEKLY FAITH FORMATION QUESTION 

Grade 1 

Life Question: What ways to you show your family and 

friends that you are a thankful person? 
Gospel Question:  What do you thank God for 

everyday? 
Grades 2-3 

Life Question: What are some of the qualities of a good 

leader? 
Gospel Question: – What are ways we show we belong 

to Jesus’ kingdom? 
Grades 4-6 

Life Question:  Whose leadership makes a difference to 

you? 
Gospel Question: What kind of a leader or king is 

Jesus? 
Grades 7-8 

Life Question:  How do use your talents to lead others? 
Gospel Question: What kind of king is Jesus? 

 

November 21, 2021 

Feast of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

“Jesus answered, ‘My kingdom does not belong to this 

world.” (John 18:36) 

Life is short.  How much time, energy and money do you 

put into building “your” kingdom here on earth?  We all 

know we can’t take it with us.  The real kingdom is in the 

next life.  Yet, how  
much time, energy and money do you invest in working 

for that eternal kingdom? Ask God for His guidance.  

Detach from earthly possessions.  Generously share your 

material goods with others for the greater glory of God. 
 

 
A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend gives you 

the time and tools to revitalize romance, deepen 

communication, and nourish the spirituality in your 

marriage. 

The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will 

be held February 4-6.  Phone 1-732-904-9636 for 

application and information (Tom & Ruth DeFalco). Visit 

us at www.wwwme.org for more information 
 
 

South River Council of Congregations 

Community Service of Thanksgiving 

Wednesday, November 24- 7:00 p.m.  

      Holy Trinity Episcopal Church,  

              90 Leonardine Ave.,  

Please support the South River Food 

Bank by bringing a food donation.  To 

safeguard the health of all, please mask and maintain 

social distance.  If anyone would care to attend this 

service and represent our parish it would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 
 

Consider Planned Giving 

Many of the good works of the Church are carried out here 

in our parish, day after day, year after year.  But, as you 

can imagine, the cost is great and our resources are always 

limited.  Thus, we constantly turn to our people for help.  

The simple truth is that the mission of Christ here in our 

parish depends upon the generosity of our people. 
In recent years the planned giving program of the parish 

level has emerged as a way to support the good works of 

the Church.  The simplest and most popular method of 

making a planned gift to benefit your parish is through your 

will.  Many people who may be unable to help the Church 

as much as they would like during their lifetime find that 

they can make a substantial gift through their will. 

 
We are happy to share 

some important dates for 

the upcoming 2022 year.  

Our Confirmation Retreat 

will take place on Monday, 

March 14, 2022, in the 

church hall.  The Retreat is 

scheduled from  6:30-

9:30pm.   

Bishop James Checchio will celebrate the sacrament 

of Confirmation on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 4:00 

pm.  More details to follow as they become available. 
 

 

The Hibernians will meet in the church 
at 9:30 a.m. the last Sunday of every 
month to recite one decade of the rosary 
before the 10:00 am Mass.  All are 

invited to join them. (Sunday, November 28th) 

 
Please read the yearly Financial Report and 
a letter from the Finance Council inserted in 
today’s bulletin. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.wwwme.org/


 

Happy Thanksgiving from 

Fr. Damian, Fr. Eugene 

and the Parish Staff. The 

Parish Office will be 

closed at Noon on 

Wednesday and re-open 

on Monday, November 

29th at 9:00 am. 

In this season of Thanksgiving, why not celebrate 

your marriage and its many blessings by 

attending a Marriage Encounter Weekend? 

A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 

gives you the time and tools to revitalize romance, 

deepen communication, and nourish the 

spirituality in your marriage.  The next 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will be 

held February 4-6.  Please apply ASAP as space is 

limited.  Phone 1-732-904-9636 for application 

and information.   

Year of Consecration To St Joseph, 
Our Spiritual Father 

Pope Francis proclaimed December 8, 2020 to 
December 8, 2021, a “Year of Saint Joseph. With 
his Apostolic letter “Patris corde” (“With a Father’s 
Heart”), Pope Francis recalled the 10th anniversary 
of the declaration of Saint Joseph as Patron of the 
Universal Church. 
As the closing of the Year of Saint Joseph draws 
near, the Evangelization Ministry invites you to join 
them in praying the Novena to Saint Joseph, Patron 
of the Universal Church, starting Monday, November 
29, 2021 at 7:30 pm by the Statue of St. Joseph 
(located in front of our church) Days 2-8 will be done 
by each participant individually.  On Day 9 (Dec.7th) 
at 7:30 pm, we will gather together again in front of 
St. Joseph’s statue to finish our novena. 

 
Super 50-50 

Our Super 50-50 is fast 
approaching.  
So far, the prize to the 
winner is over $1,300.00.   
Tickets are $10.00 each.  
Tickets may be purchased at the parish office during 
regular office hours.    
Drawing date is this Tuesday, November 30, 2021 
1:00 pm in the Parish Office. 

 
Corpus Christi Youth Group was busy making Prayer 
Jars at their last meeting in November.  Let us keep 
our youth group in our prayers as they continue 
their journey of ministering to various 
organizations. 

 
 
St. Vincent de Paul Society 
The members of the St. Vincent de Paul Society would like 

to thank everyone who has supported our food pantry with 

generous donations of canned and shelf-stable foods.  After 

much discussion, we have decided to transition from 

delivering bags of groceries to our clients to distributing 

supermarket gift cards.  This will allow individuals to 

purchase fresh bread, dairy, produce and meat as well as 

address food allergies and dietary constraints. 

If you would like to make a gift card or monetary donation 

in any amount, please place it in the collection basket, drop 

off, or mail it to the parish office. –  

Attention St. Vincent de Paul Society.  We thank you for 

your continued support. 

 



 


